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Welcome to the home stretch of the school year.  Star class has been busy with so many 

exciting activities and events including sports day, transition events for our Year 2s and 

gearing up for our upcoming trips.  This part of the year is such a special time as we get to 

enjoy our last weeks as a star team and prepare ourselves for our next year group.  

Maths 

In Year 1 we 

have been 

learning 

about 

money.  We 

have 

developed our understanding of 

the different coin values and 

have been using this 

understanding to practice 

buying things from a shop. 

 

In Year 2 we have been learning 

about position and direction. 

Can you describe Kim’s 

movement around the grid? 

  

Music 

In Music, we 

performed ‘Twinkle 

Twinkle Little Star’, 

with our ocarinas, for 

our fellow pupils.  We 

are all very proud of 

being able to perform our first concert.  Do not miss 

watching this wonderful event on Tapestry. It was lovely 

hearing our friends sing along. 

History 

 

 

 

 

 

We have begun to learn about King James II as we 

prepare to go on our trip to the museum to learn about 

the HMS Gloucester. We have been using our inference 

and deduction skills to see what we can predict about 

both our past and present kings. 
Please remember to wear PE kit on Wednesdays and Fridays, and have your piercings covered.  Please 
make sure to have named wellies, coats and water bottles in school for outdoor learning/playtimes every 

day.  
As the weather is so good currently, please ensure your child has a sun hat in school and sun cream applied 
before school. 
 


